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Bryant, Shellie

From: Web NoReply
Sent: November 25, 2021 8:00 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Email - Communication - Kathie Pruden Nansel - Coming Home Report - Missing and Murdered 

Indigenous Women and Girls and Two Spirit - File CK 1700-1 x CK 100-10
Attachments: mayor_council_-_coming_home_support_letter_wr2s_kpruden.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

‐‐‐ Replies to this email will go to kpruden@mns.work ‐‐‐ 

Submitted on Thursday, November 25, 2021 ‐ 20:00 

Submitted by user: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Date Thursday, November 25, 2021  
To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council  
First Name Kathie  
Last Name Pruden Nansel  
Phone Number    
Email kpruden@mns.work  
Address 2718‐21 Street West, 21ST ST W  
City Saskatoon  
Province Saskatchewan  
Postal Code S7M 0W5  
Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Metis Nation Saskatchewan  
Subject Coming Home Report ‐ MMIWG2A  
Meeting (if known)  
Comments  
I am submitting a Letter of support for the Coming Home Report ‐ MMIWG2S on Behalf of MN‐S WR2A 
Attachments  
mayor_council_‐_coming_home_support_letter_wr2s_kpruden.pdf  
Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No  

The results of this submission may be viewed at: 

 



  

 

 

PO 28117 
 Saskatoon, SK   

S7M 5V8 
  306-380-5036  

   

 
 
 
November 25, 2021 
 
 
His Worship Charlie Clarke & Council  
 
 
RE: Coming Home – MMIWG2S  
 
 
Dear Worship Clarke and Council,  
 
I am writing today to extend my sincere support for the “Coming Home” Report 
recommendations. As an Indigenous woman and the MN-S Western Region 2A Regional 
Director, I would like to commend you and City Council for the outstanding efforts and 
collaboration towards the City’s response to the MMIWG2S National Inquiry’s Calls to Action.  
 
The City of Saskatoon has taken courageous steps towards – “Active” Reconciliation, working 
with community to come together in a creative way to address the safety of MMIWG2S but also 
all citizens of Saskatoon. The City of Saskatoon will be Leaders in unified efforts to ensure our 
Indigenous women, girls and 2S are safe, and that then all citizens will be safe.  
 
The City’s team have brought together many many strengths, wisdom and knowledge of Elders 
and Matriarchs, families of the Missing and Murdered, community who has been diligent in 
efforts to bring awareness and change.  
 
“Listen to the Aunties” is truly a community driven approach. I truly believe that establishing the 
process for a an Office of the Representation of the Matriarchs will help not just Indigenous 
Women, Girls and 2 Spirit, but will help all citizens feel part of something that brings effective 
changes, to our systems, ways of thinking and most importantly too all who live and thrive in 
Saskatoon.  
 
I am proud of the initial you have shown Worship Clarke and Council, through creating safe a 
space to talk, discuss, and take risks, you have all shown the true meaning of Reconciliation. 
You have truly started things in a good way.  
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Kathie Pruden Nansel – MN-S – WR2A 
MN-S – Minister of Child and Family 


